
News & Updates

 

The Library Board Meeting will be held on May 15th instead of May 8th. Time and location
remain the same. 

Now available for pickup at the library is the
High Plains Reader (located next to the main
level circulation desk). The High Plains
Reader is the Fargo region's independent
news, arts and entertainment newsweekly. 

http://www.dickinsongov.com/library/page/news-updates

